



STATE OF
COLORADO

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

RN7 for New Elk

4 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Wed, Sep 4, 2019 at 3:11 PM

To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Gents -

The latest decision date for RN-07 is next Friday. Any progress with that?

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Wed, Sep 11, 2019 at 10:23 AM

To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Looks like we need another extension. How long will it take for y'all to get me a response? I will need another week or three weeks after that, depending on the level of discussion needed regarding the RCE.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]

Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thu, Sep 12, 2019 at 12:19 PM

To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

New Elk asks for an extension for RN-7 until October 24, 2019.

I apologize for the delay, we are still waiting for the legal time to finalize some paperwork. They said they will get it to us by next week at the latest, so I should be sending a response next week.

Thanks,

Nick

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 10:24 AM

To: Nick Mason; Louis Head

Subject: Re: RN7 for New Elk

Looks like we need another extension. How long will it take for y'all to get me a response? I will need another week or three weeks after that, depending on the level of discussion needed regarding the RCE.

Thanks,

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Coal Regulatory Program


P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

On Wed, Sep 4, 2019 at 3:11 PM Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote:

Gents -

The latest decision date for RN-07 is next Friday. Any progress with that?

Thanks,

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Coal Regulatory Program

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thu, Sep 12, 2019 at 1:05 PM

Thanks, Nick. I will make the change in our system to October 24th for the decision due date.

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]